
 
November 22, 2006 
 
 
Dear sir, 
 
 
This letter is to request information and to arrange visits to Israeli facilities and 
installations at the following four sites: 
 

1. Tulkarem 
2. Jalameh 
3. Qalqilya 
4. Tarqumia 

 
We require copies of all plans, blueprints, and any other technical information regarding 
the above-mentioned sites. We also request that you allow, and make the necessary 
arrangements for, a team of experts from our side to visit the sites as part of its work on 
developing and designing potential future plans for Palestinian terminals and other 
installations. 
 
This request is solely for information purposes and does not … 
 
 
 
I thank you in advance for your cooperation. 
 
 
 
Yours sincerely, 
 
 
 
Dr. Saeb Erekat 
 


